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UHDC minutes from April 25, 2018 Public Hearing

Meeting commenced at 7:00 pm in Lower Town Hall. Members present were Faye McCloskey, Travis
DoRosario, Melissa Haskell, and alternates Mary Patricia Wickstrom and Mike Cove. Jane Keegan and
Marian Baker were absent.

New Business:
A public hearing to discuss the proposed Uxbridge Historic District Expansion was held. The proposed
expansion of approximately 113 properties will be voted on at Town Meeting on May 8.

The UHDC members presented a powerpoint presentation describing the mission of the Commission,
membership, scope of the expansion which includes lronstane School, historical importance of various
sections of Uxbridge, exciusions to the UHDC’s authority, and accomplishments of the Commission
during its approximately 14 year existence.

Several residents in the proposed expansion area were present and asked questions related to the scope
of the expansion, why certain streets were chosen, as well as what restrictions and exclusions would

apply to their properties.

At the conclusion of the hearing, a motion was made by Melissa at approximately 8:00 pm to adjourn
the meeting, seconded by Mike Cove,




